
Pediatric Subcommittee of SAC  
February 27, 2024  

(Virtual Only)  
1100-1200pm  

  
  
  
Introductions –   
 Dani Lee, Annika Hummel, Keri Barclay, Steve Laffey, Lori Beck, Mirela Milijkovic, Peggy 
Huddleston, Tiffany Taylor, Sarah Hales 
  
Surge Update – All   
  

• No major updates  
  
  
EMSC Update: Dani and Nick   

• March Conference – 5th, 6th and 7th  - Margaritaville at Lake of the Ozark 
o EMS and Hospital readiness efforts (Peds PREP and MO PEEC programs)  
o Accepting Posters for any pediatric related research  
o Jessica Young: youngjes@health.missouri.edu   

• Peds PREP Program Applications: 
o Accepting PREP applications and pushing with EMS agencies between now and May 

• National Prehospital Pediatric Readiness Assessment: 
o May – July 2024, will mimic the hospital assessment 
o Intern through state TCD office – Heaven – currently updating PECC and admin contacts and 

starting to reach out to agencies about the survey  
o Will hear from Dani and others from EMSC once it starts, with office hours available throughout 

survey open period 
• Safe Transport Device Giveaway – Children’s Miracle Network funding from MU Children’s Hospital to 

provide safe transport devices to EMS agencies.  
• EMS Week: Driveway Drills – no set date of the week this year 

o Hospitals – children and adult – wanting to participate in drills, can reach out to Dani for more 
information 

 
  
New Business:  
 
2024 – new chair discussion  
Will write out an email and have Dani send to PECCs to see if anyone interested in taking chair  

Tiffany Taylor and Lori Beck can help run committee in the interim 

mailto:youngjes@health.missouri.edu

